Town of Gull Lake

Box 150
Gull Lake, SK SON 1A0
gulllaketown@sasktel.net
(306) 672-3361
(306) 672-3777 Fax

Change in Scheduled Water Shut Off
August 14, 2025

To: Residents of the East Half of Gull Lake beginning at Price Avenue, as well as the Hitching
Post Restaurant and Gas Station.

Dear Residents,

Please be advised that the water shut off originally scheduled for Friday, August 15, 2025 will
NOT take place on that date. Instead, the shut off will now occur on Monday, August 18, 2025 at
1:00 p.m. to allow for service maintenance and upgrades.

The Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory (PDWA) will remain in effect until further notice.

We thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work to maintain and improve our
water system.

Sincerely,
Town of Gull Lake



